
Stockton Area Promotional Group
Date: September 8, 2011

Pattie Olsen called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.  There were 5 members present.

Sharon Logan requested to add a Halloween Party to the agenda under new business.  Ken Oevering 
made a motion to accept the agenda, with a second from Pattie Olsen.  Motion passed.

Ken Oevering made a motion to accept the August 2011 minutes, with a second by Pattie Olsen.  Motion 
passed.

Gambling Report:
Gambling report had the following balances:  Savings $10,932.96 and Checking $32,693.33.  

Secretary Winchester received the August 2011 gambling reports.

Allowable expenses were $3,612.69.  Ken Oevering made a motion to accept the gambling report and pay 
bills, with a second from Sharon Logan.   Motion passed.

There will be a group going up to see Buck’s Bar about the bingo games on Wednesday October 19th. 
They will meet at the Community Center here at 6:00 p.m.

The small side room is full again; Cheryl Golish and Lisa Gibbs will be paid $10 an hour to move them.

Treasurer's Report:
Cheryl Golish gave the treasurers report for a total of $13,686.30 in checking.  Ken Oevering made a 
motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report, with a second from Beth Winchester.  Motion passed.

Unfinished Business:
Welcome signs:  Lisa Gibbs was not in attendance.  Signs will need to be installed in the springtime now. 
Group would like a decision made and accepted by the February 9, 2012 meeting with a stone welcome 
sign.  If the group cannot decide or there are no plans the group will ask Jerome Daniel to build the two 
wooden ones that were estimated.    

Dinner and A Movie is tomorrow night, the sign has been out for 4 days.  The movie will be shown in the 
gym with pizza, pop and popcorn.  

Cheryl Golish changed her name on the Treasurer’s books.  

Discussed having a Halloween party – the party will be Saturday, October 22nd between 3:00 and 5:00 
p.m.  Cheryl, Sharon, Beth and Pattie will meet September 22nd at 7:00 p.m. to discuss games and prizes 
and get an estimate of money that will be needed.  

Beth Winchester made a motion to close the meeting, with a second from Pattie Olsen.  Motion passed. 
Meeting adjourned 7:35 P.M.
  

________________________ _________________
Bethany Winchester Date
Secretary


